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Anderton Parish Council 

                    

 
Due to the on-going situation concerning Covid-19 and to comply with government guidance the chairman and 

clerk took the decision to abandon this meeting.  

 

It was agreed that the following items of expenditure be approved and that the clerk would then prepare the 

accounts up our financial year end (31
st
 March) 

 

1. Clerks expenses £105.05 

2. Cllr T Blackburn email renewal expenses£43.06. 

3. Adlington Luncheon Club £150. 

 

The councillors were contacted by email to ask for any objections and none were received. 

 

The clerk has now been informed that Adlington Community Centre will be closed until after our May AGM 

meeting. A decision regarding this meeting will be taken nearer the time. 

 

The clerk has been informed that the local elections due to take place in May 2020 have been deferred for 12 

months. 

 

The clerk has been contacted by our external auditors to inform us that whilst they still have that duty they will 

not be sending out the necessary paperwork at the current time. 

 

 

The parish bag is currently in the possession of Cllr Pilling. 

 


